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7 July 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
  

School Dinner Choices 
 
In order to assist Mrs Stokes and her team in the kitchen, for our return to School in 
September, we would be grateful if you would follow the link below and make your child’s meal 
choices for the first three days back.  
 
School dinner choices - click here 
 
Ideally, Mrs Stokes would need this information by Thursday 16th July. 
 
We hope to have the new system, whereby parents and pupils will be able to choose via the 
online app, up and running as soon as possible upon our return. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

  
 
Mr S. Mills 
Headteacher 
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdCk0PbeSthxJ8Z30r_JBvOyyvuaaIrPgd_a1V_S7PY1ib89w/viewform?usp=sf_link

